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CALL TO ACTION - Senate Bill 885 
ACEC California's legislative advocacy team fights hard on your behalf in Sacramento but 
we need your help. As you know, we are proudly sponsoring Senate Bill 885, a bill that 
prohibits contracts that require state licensed design professionals, including engineers, 
land surveyors, architects, and landscape architects, to defend claims made against other 
persons or entities involved in construction projects.  
  
We are now asking that your firm go on record as supporting this effort, thus contributing 
to a better business environment for engineers and land surveyors.  
  
Here is a link to a sample support letter. Please fill in the highlighted area before you put it 
on your firm's letterhead and PDF the letter to Kelly Garman, Director of Government 
Affairs at kgarman@acec-ca.org for delivery. 
  
Please have your letters submitted by April 1th in order for your firm to be listed on 
the committee analysis. 
  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pS4qq5GpdLlZOHlIK96CzyIn8w2U7ux0ik2dz-5Ae9PxtPuvB8oN91ARGW0uHLyf2LdhmCnzf2mge_D5zz866SjAepGNUr13rAZpHsKA8XgBTfJqCfe4lm_G_SwenRff5j0H5-VKjOC1ntC1ZoxJU0oeeN13Difnft_mVrNCGg7wXFApZ7rWIHE5vx7ARyPFw4BeV8IVZ3ekVPslfpwI3daThoT9rQbgiYsjvNZqgolzrT81tyYVBA==&c=AKwvcfHgYTgu_u7LVHyEJ_9KGH8M3K1r5h2qe1M4XfsxoTbH9Vn9lg==&ch=AI5J29GmDG5-9qo7WlR39ziwrgxoctfzUSvbyl9ckKpVJLiwyr2zHQ==
mailto:kgarman@acec-ca.org

